Community
Meeting

Meadow Elementary will be holding a
community meeting on Thursday, November 5,
1:30. During this meeting there will be district

representatives to report on the bond
expenditures for our last bond and review the
needs of the district for a future bond. We hope
that you will be able to attend. This meeting is

always very informative and if you have any
questions, please bring them with you.



